
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 10/23/2020 
 

Re:      CCOG Membership 

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

Over the last 2 years there have been several municipalities that have dropped out of CCOG 

because they felt they were not being provided services that justified the price. The Town has 

recently tried to use the services of CCOG, but they were always priced higher than other bids 

received. Thus we did not use their services. However, there is benefits for being in a regional 

organization and having a set at the table through a Council Representative (currently 

Councilwoman Stinson-Wesley).  

 

The fee structure for membership in CCOG is $0.24 per capita based on the prior year’s 

population estimate. For FY2020 this was $2,241.12.  

 

The by-laws state that if a municipality does not want to be a part of CCOG they must give a 6-

month written notice of desire to drop membership. The Mayor wanted to discuss prior to 6-

month cut-off to drop membership 

 

Attachments: 

 

CCOG Programs 

 

CCOG Membership 

 

 

 

 


